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The maps that you show the public for this proposal are truly worthless. Much more salient would
be a map of public owned property. And I use "Public Owned" instead of City Owned because we
the people own it. Not the departments we allow to use it. The public owns hundreds of sites that
would make perfect shelters. Like under all the water towers you are trying to dispose. Or the mulch
site behind Dignity Village. Or the snow plow training site on N. Sunderland, or the horse paddock
on NW Naito Parkway used to store old wood. And, yes, lets not forget the hundreds of zombie
houses that the city has failed to take action on.

Testimony is presented without formatting.



